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                                                                May 20th 2015 

SMK Corporation 

<Corporate News> 

Making a Donation to the Areas Affected by the Nepal Earthquake 
SMK Corporation (Yasumitsu Ikeda, Representative Director, President and Chief 

Operating Officer) will be sending a donation to support those affected by the 7.8 
magnitude major earthquake that occurred in Nepal on 25th April. 

SMK Corporation will deposit two million yen and the Showa Ikeda Memorial 
Foundation one million yen making a total contribution of three million yen to the 
Nepal Embassy's Earthquake Fund.  

We would like to once again offer our heartfelt sympathy to the victims of the 
earthquake and pray for the rapid recovery of the disaster-stricken areas. 
 

 
*For more information, please contact Public Relations Dept.  

TEL: +81-3-3785-5334 


